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Fri 12th 1.30pm 

Sports Day 

Sat 13th 3-5.30pm 

PTA Summer Fair 

Mon 15th 9am - 12pm 

Transition morning 

Tues 16th 1.30pm 

Alcester Academy Rock 

Academy 

Thurs 18th 9.10am 

Leavers assembly 

Thurs 18th 3.45pm 

Y6 BBQ 

Fri 19th 10.45am 

Leavers Service at St An-

drew’s Church 
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TG Wraparound Care 
We will be starting before and after school care at TG in          
September. Further details and booking information will be sent 
out by email at the beginning of next week. 
 
Musical Evening 

On Monday we were treated to a wonderful evening of entertainment by 
our Class 3 and Class 4 pupils. As always, our choir sang beautifully, 
the individual musical performances were of an impressive standard as 
were the poetry performances. We would like to give a special mention 
to our guest performer and former pupil, Florence Cain, who amazed us 
all with her fabulous singing. We wish Flo every success as she begins 

her classical singing training at the Guildhall School of Music. Our thanks to all the 
children for their hard work and for sharing their talents so generously and also to Mrs 
Staples-Grantham without whom the evening would not have been possible. We 
would also like to give a special thank you to the PTA for the delicious treats they  
provided for the interval. 
 
Staffing News 
We are very pleased to inform you that Mrs Gray’s role as senior 
teacher is changing to become our assistant headteacher in       
September. She will be continuing as Class 4 teacher and SENCo; 
the new job title recognises the contribution that Mrs Gray makes to 
our senior leadership team at TG.  
 
Sports Day 

This afternoon we have all enjoyed our annual Sports’ Day our thanks to 
Mrs Gray and her Year Six helpers for all their hard work in planning such 
a successful afternoon. All our children have shown great sporting       
behaviour. We are very grateful to our House Captains and Vice Captains 
for the way in which they have supported and led their teams.              
Congratulations to our winning House, Beech, your ribbons are now in 
pride of place on the Sports trophy. 

 
End of Year Reports  
We hope that you have all had time to read the children’s end of year reports and    
celebrate their achievements with them. We would be very grateful, if you could return 
the comments slips and governor surveys by next Wednesday.  
 
Leavers’ Service 
Next Friday, you are all warmly invited to our end of year Leaver’s 
Service which will be held in St Andrew’s Church at 10.45 am. After 
the service you are welcome to join us for light refreshments which 
will be served at the church. 
 
Crisp Packet recycling 
Please send in your empty crisp packets for recycling.  We will be     
sending off our 2nd consignment next Thursday. 
After School Clubs 
There are no after school clubs running next week. 
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Star of The Week    

Henry Davies             Class 1 

Wilf Bond            Class 2  

Harriet Covill             Class 3 

Kaian Sargent             Class 4 
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Last Day of Term 
On the last day of term, there will be no hot dinners all children are reminded to bring a packed lunch. Children 
in Classes 2, 3 and 4 may bring in a toy or game to play with. Please note the children are     
responsible for the safekeeping of their own toys. 
 
Summer Reading Challenge 
Over the summer holidays Warwickshire Libraries will be running the summer reading challenge 
which this year has the theme of Space Chase. Details of the challenge can be found at https://
summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ . We would really encourage all of our children to take up the 
challenge and we look forward to sharing the challenge certificates in celebration assemblies 
next term. 
 
PTA  
Once again, we are truly grateful to our hard-working and dedicated PTA who have done such a wonderful job of 
organising our Summer Fair. As I write, the last minute preparations are all being done and we look forward to 
welcoming you all into school tomorrow from 3pm– 5.30pm to enjoy all the different activities and stalls they have 
planned. 

 

It’s not too late to buy raffle tickets for tomorrow’s school fair! We have 

some awesome prizes on offer including this amazing Mud Kitchen        

generously donated by Warwickshire Handmade. Take a look for yourself, 

as it will be by the parents shelter after sports day this afternoon, when we 

will be selling raffle tickets to those who haven’t yet got theirs yet, plus our 

usual Friday Ice Creams!! Looking forward to seeing you all tomorrow!!  

 

Dear families, 
As the academic year draws to a close I just wanted to say a huge thank you and well done, on behalf of your pta, 
for your support this year. Thanks to your efforts we have raised enough money to fund not only our regular     
commitments, but also sufficient to buy our much needed new classroom chairs. 
Also a huge personal thanks from myself and Maryanne Vitty, as we stand down from our committee roles as 
Chair and Treasurer. We have loved working with you all and are endlessly grateful for all the support you have 
given us. 
Looking forward, we would like to welcome Suzanne Frear and Julie Hatcher who will be taking over the reins as 
co-chairs, as well as Mark and Jo Wilson who will be stepping in for Maryanne as co-treasurers. 
They are a fantastic and energetic team who are bringing with them new ideas and a fresh approach. We are   
certain that, under their guidance, our pta will continue to build on the success of the last few years and we hope 
that they will find their roles as enjoyable and rewarding as we have. 
In the meantime, I would like to wish you all a very happy summer holiday, thank you again for all your support 
this year and your new team can’t wait to see you all back again in September. 
Louise Neill 

 

New Chairs 
Our new chairs arrived on Wednesday and they are fabulous! The classrooms 
look so much brighter. A huge thank you to all our TG families who so generously 
supported the School Council’s fundraising efforts. Well done everybody!!! 
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